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CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  2064 
 
To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau: 

 
Revisions to the Massachusetts Workers’ Compensation Statistical Plan 

Part II – Section V, Data Quality Incentive Program 
 

 
The Massachusetts Division of Insurance recently approved revisions made to Part II, 
Section V, Data Quality Incentive Program (“DQIP”) of the Massachusetts Workers’ 
Compensation Statistical Plan.  
 
Attached is a copy of the cover letter that summarizes the changes that were made to 
the DQIP and the approval letter from the Division of Insurance.  The revised Section V 
pages that take effect on December 31, 2007 are also attached. 
 
Please note that the title of Section V has changed from Data Quality Incentive Program 
to Data Quality Compliance Programs to reflect the expanded content within the 
section. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Rob McCarthy at 617-646-7536 or 
rmccarthy@wcribma.org. 
 
 
Rob McCarthy 
Vice President & Actuary 
























